STATUS OF WHITEWATER TOWNSHIP PARK AS OF 03/18/2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]You may be wondering whether Whitewater Township Park will be open for the 2020 season.  The Whitewater Township Board discussed the possibility of park closure at their 3/17/2020 meeting.  There was unanimous consensus that Whitewater Township Park will be open for the 2020 season and the online reservation site will activate as planned on April 6, 2020, at 9:00 a.m.
These are unusual and challenging circumstances in which we find ourselves, and we cannot predict what will happen 2 weeks, 4 weeks, or further down the road.  If it comes to pass that we are forced to close the park, either before the park opens on May 8th or at a later time, full refunds will be issued for all unused time in the park, including the reservation fee.  
The current refund policy will continue to apply to any cancellations which are not due to a forced closure of the park.
If you have other questions, please call Parks & Recreation Administrator Cheryl Goss at 231-267-5141 x24 or send an email to clerk@whitewatertownship.org.




